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Bereavement Group        Cheryl Gatti               908-285-0330 

Cemetery Sales         Dick Dorsi 908-380-3321 

Cemetery Concerns         Pat Manfredonia 908-756-6524 

Childrenôs Liturgy         Melissa Camiolo 

      oloimac21005@gmail.com 

Covenant Committee          Florence Larkin 908-757-4029 

Finance Committee          Nancy Finn 908-756-6524 

Food Pantry Mary Ann & Tony Pangi    732-764-0264  

Food for the Needy (SHIP)  Bob Palasits 908-757-5728 

Knights of Columbus          Al Germaine 973-896-7250 

 agermaine2@icloud.com 

Liturgical Ministries          Peter DôAngelo 908-963-0436 

Making Music -                    Roseann Sicola 908-755-2853 

        Praying Twice              makemusic@stmaryswatchung.org 

Moms & Tots          Paige Jasaitis 908-753-0443 

Morning Prayer Group        Mary Cooper 908-561-0854 

Music Ministry          Suzanne Gallic 908-605-0097   

RCIA/Adult Ed         Anthony Pangi 732-764-0264 

a.pangi@aol.com 

Religious Ed. Grade K-6     Catherine Cooney 908-756-6524 

Religious Ed. Grade 7-8     Karen Dill                  908-756-6524 

  Confirmation Program               kdill@stmaryswatchung.org 

Seniors Group          Pat Dorsi 908-917-5709 

St. Annôs Soup Kitchen      Sheryl Szlosek 908-616-2697 

Stewardship Committee     Beth Mattiassi 908-561-0993 

Youth Ministry          Tina Kelly 908-756-6524 

Ministry Leaders: 

 

Rev. Msgr. William Benwell, OFS, Pastor 
908-756-6524 ext. 12 

 

Rev. Msgr. Eugene Prus, Weekend Assistant 
 

Deacon Peter DôAngelo 
908-963-0436; deaconpeter@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Deacon Walter Maksimik 
deaconwalter@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Frank Capobianco, Parish Buildings & Grounds 
908-756-6524 ext. 10 

 

Catherine Cooney, Director of Religious Education 
908-756-6524 ext. 16; ccooney@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Karen Dill, Confirmation/Diocesan Catholic Schools 
908-756-6524 ext. 11; kdill@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Richard Dorsi, Cemetery Sales 
908-380-3321; cemetery@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Nancy Finn, Communications & Technology 
908-756-6524 ext. 14;  nancy@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Suzanne Gallic, Director of Music 
suzannegallic@gmail.com 

 

Pat Manfredonia, Parish Bookkeeper 
908-756-6524 ext. 17; patm@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Susan Minogue, Organist 
sminogue37@gmail.com 

 

Darrin Nelson, Adult Formation/Evangelization 
908-756-6524 ext. 15; dnelson@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Nancy Stoll, Parish Administrative Assistant 
908-756-6524 ext. 10; parish@stmaryswatchung.org 

Welcome!  

     A warm welcome is extended to all who come to 
St. Maryôs-Stony Hill to join together in this community 
of worship and praise to Almighty God.  We are    
grateful to our faithful parishioners and welcome our 
neighbors and guests who visit us occasionally.  We 
want you to know that you are always welcome!   
     All parishioners should be registered with the    
parish office.  Please notify the parish office if you 
change your address or move out of the parish. 
Certificates of eligibility to sponsor at Baptism or 
Confirmation will be given only to registered 
parishioners who are active and practicing Catholics. 

Parish Directory: 

We offer religious education for children of registered     
parishioners who attend public school grades Pre-K 
thru 8.  Preparation for the Sacraments of First 
Penance, First Holy Communion and Confirmation is 
also provided for students who attend Catholic 
schools.  The Confirmation Program is a two-year 
preparation program.  Students may not enroll into 8th 
grade, unless they complete our 7th grade program or 
attend a Catholic school.  Please check our website or 
contact the Office of Religious Education  at 908-756-
6524 ext.16 for more information. 

Religious Education 

 

Sunday Eucharist 
Saturday Vigil Mass at 4:00 pm 

 

Sunday Masses: 7:30 am | 9:00 am | 11:15 am 
 

Daily Masses:   Monday - Thursday 7:00 am 
Friday 12:10 pm; Saturday 7:00 am 
Rosary prayed daily at 7:30 am 

 

Reconciliation 
Saturday 3:00 - 3:45 pm (Also by appointment.) 

 

Pastoral Care of the Sick and Homebound 
We are grateful to know if there is someone who 
should be on our prayer list, or who would benefit 
from a visit from a Eucharistic Minister or anointing 
by a priest.  Please ask the individual, or immediate 
family member to contact the parish office. In an 
emergency, phone the parish office and select ñ9ò.  
Please use this option only for a genuine emergency 

requiring a priest. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Celebrations are held at 12:15 pm on the  

2nd & 4th Sunday of each month.  Contact the parish 
office for scheduling. 

 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Contact the parish office for an appointment at least 
one year in advance of the planned wedding date.   
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Monday, February 10 
Saint Scholastica 

7 am Mass Å 7:30 am Rosary 
7 pm Religious Education Classes 

 

Wednesday, February 12 
Weekday 

7 am Mass  Å 7:30 am Rosary 
4 pm Religious Education Classes 

 

Thursday, February 13 
Weekday 

7 am Mass  Å  7:30 am Rosary 
10 am Seniors Group 

 

Friday, February 14 
Saint Cyril 

7:30 am Rosary 
12:10 pm Mass 

 

Saturday, February 15 
Weekday 
7 am Mass 

4 pm Vigil Mass for Sunday  

 
Sunday, February 16 

Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
7:30 am Mass; 9 am Mass; 11:15 am 

9:30 am RCIA 
10 am Religious Education Classes 

(6th Grade In Class) 

 

 
Thank you and may God bless you for your 

continued support of our parish! 
 

February 1ð2  
(Excludes WeShare (online donations) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship Reflection  

ñLet your light shine before others, that they may see 
your good works and give glory to your Father who 

is in heaven.ò   Matthew 5:16  
 

The generosity of being a good steward of your gifts 
has a positive effect on people and it is contagious! 
Good works encourages more good works. Let your 
light shine! Be careful to recognize that God is 
working through you and donôt put yourself above the 
people you have been called to help.  

Your Sacrificial Offering 

 

Tuesday, February 11 
World Day of the Sick 

7 am Mass  Å 7:30 am Rosary 
7 pm Evangelization Committee 

 

 

Knights of Columbus News  
 

The Knights of Columbus will be hosting 
their monthly breakfast today (Sunday, 

February 9th) from 8ð11 
am in the Parish Center.  
Please join us for breakfast! 
 

The Knights will be selling Shop Rite 
Gift Cards after all Masses this 

weekend in the Narthex of Church. 
 

The regular business meeting of the Knights of 
Columbus will be held on Sunday, February 9th at 
12:30 pm. 

 

 

Remember in Prayer  
We offer our sincere sympathy to the family 
of Patricia ñPatò Ferris and Mary Ann 
Napiorski , who were recently called home 
to the Father.  May their souls, and the souls 
of all the faithful departed, rest in Godôs 
peace. 

 

2020 
 
 

Weekly Offering  

 

$8,554 
 

 

2019 
 
 

Weekly Offering  

 

$7,416 
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Catholic School 2020 -21Tuition Assistance 

Online Application Process Open  
Families interested in applying for tuition assistance to 
attend an eligible Diocese of Metuchen elementary or 
high school may apply online now through FACTS 
Grant & Aid Assessment at https://
online.factsmgt.com/ aid. Online 
applications must be completed 
(including all required 
documentation) no later than 
March 31, 2020. Applications are 
available in English and Spanish. 
Families that need assistance 
completing the online application 
or need access to a computer to 
apply should contact their 
school.     
 

Hope Through Education  

Hope through Education, a newly incorporated 
independent nonprofit, was formed to significantly 
increase the tuition assistance available to low-income 
families living in Middlesex, Hunterdon, Somerset and 
Warren counties, to allow them the chance to choose 
the best school for their child regardless of their ability 
to afford the full cost of tuition.  Hope through 
Education has the approval of Bishop James F. 
Checchio, who stands in support of its mission.  The 
nonprofit is staffed, operational and already at work to 
increase the number of scholarships available to 
families with the greatest financial need.  For more 
info please contact Hope through Education at 
info@hopethrougheducation.org. 
 

 

 

 
 

The annual drive to support our diocesan newspaper, 
The Catholic Spirit, is taking place during the month of 
February, National Catholic Press Month.  Please 
support their good work by using the envelope in your 
packet.  Any amount you contribute will show your 
support for the ministry of The Catholic Spirit and will 
be greatly appreciated.  And please remember to take 
home a copy of the paperðit has a special role to 
play in your life as a practicing Catholic.  The Catholic 
Spirit can be found in the Narthex and is always free 
of charge. 

 

Holy Hour for Priests  

A Holy Hour for Priests will be held on Sunday, 
February 9th at 3 p.m. at St. John Neumann 
Pastoral Center (146 Metlars Lane, Piscataway).  
All are welcome.  For additional information, email 
priest.personnel@diometuchen.org. 
 
 

Ponder the Questions  

     I believe that each person carries through their 
lifetime, one very personal, probing question that they 
ask themselves in times of transitions or crisis.  The 
question may be phrased differently by each individual 
but the basic themes sound like this:  ñWhat is my 
purpose?  Do I offer my best self in service to others?  
Have I become the person I am called to be?  Have I 
loved enough?  Am I enough?ò 
     These questions are rooted in our souls and refuse 
to be ignored.  They are the sandpaper that rubs 
against our rough edges and softens our wounds to 
provide us with the vulnerability and trust to interact 
with others in the gentlest ways.  Without warning the 
question will surface into our consciousness and 
remain there until we take the time to ponder it and 
possibly alter our behaviors or attitudes. 
     Questions lead us to God and help keep us mindful 
of our final destination.  We are not enough without 
Jesus.  When we try to navigate our existence on our 

own, we become lost and frustrated.  
Questions challenge us to move towards 
dependency on God rather than 
ourselves.  So, listen to your question 
whenever it arises in your personal life.  
Befriend it, embrace it, be at peace with 
it, and ponder.                          - Pat Dorsi 

 

 

 

From the Bookkeeper:  

2019 Contribution Statements are available for all 
registered parishioners to access via ParishSoft.  If 
you have any difficulty or if you are not registered with 
the parish but would like to receive a statement, 
please contact Pat Manfredonia, our bookkeeper.  You 
may reach Pat via email at  
patm@stmaryswatchung.org or by phone at 908-756-
6524 ext. 17.  
 

Estate Planning  

ñRemember that when you leave this earth, you can 
take with you nothing that you have receivedðonly 
what you have given:  a full heart enriched by honest 
service, love, sacrifice and courage.ò   

- St. Francis of Assisi 
 

When you do your estate planning, please remember 
us. ð  St. Maryôs-Stony Hill  
 

Diocesan Eucharistic Adoration  

Eucharistic Adoration is now being held in the 
chapel at the St. John Neumann Pastoral Center, 
146 Metlars Lane, Piscataway.  Adorers and 
intercessors are needed Monday through Friday, 
9 to 11:45 am.  Daily Mass is held at 11:45 am.  
To submit a prayer request, call (732) 765-6445 or 
email Adoration@diometuchen.org. 

https://online.factsmgt.com/
https://online.factsmgt.com/
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      During the Mass, Msgr. Benwell led all our 
parishioners, with outstretched hands,  in a special 
blessing for the Sisters (photo below).   Following Mass 
was a reception where our parishioners had an 
opportunity to personally thank the Sisters for their 
witness.  It was a lovely celebration! 
 

photo credit:  A. Salamone 

 

     At our 11:15 am Mass on Sunday, February 
2nd, we celebrated World Day for Consecrated 
Life with more than 25 religious sisters in 
attendance.  We were blessed to have so 
many sisters with us, including Sisters of 
Mercy and the Congregation of the Servants of 
the Holy Child of Jesus.   


